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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

June 7, 2016 

 

Batesville License Branch to Temporarily Close 
 

INDIANAPOLIS—Kent Abernathy, Commissioner of the Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV), 

announced today that the Batesville BMV license branch will be temporarily closed from June 11 to 

June 19 in order to complete branch improvements. Regular business hours resume Monday, June 20 

at 8:30 a.m. 

 

Because of the Batesville branch’s temporary closure, the Versailles branch is extending their hours 

from Monday, June 13 to Friday, June 17 from 8:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

 

Other nearby branches include Greensburg and Brookville. For a full list of branch locations and hours 

or to complete transactions online, visit myBMV.com. 
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